
Dear Students and Research Scholars, 

 

SUB: Invitation to the Tri-National Winter University (Germany / France / India) on 

the theme of Interactions between Culture and Law in Europe and India 

 

A Trinational Winter University is being held at National Law Uniiversity, Delhi from 20 to 

26 February 2017 in collaboration with Universite Paris Ouest Nanterre LaDefense, and 

Universitat Potsdam. This Winter University has been funded by L'Université franco-

allemande (UFA) - Deutsch-Französische Hochschule. 

 

NLU, Delhi is hosting this Winter University (Germany / France / India) on the theme of 

Interactions between Culture and Law in Europe and India on "Interactions between culture 

and law in Europe and India". Around 38 students and 12 Professors from Potsdam (Germany) 

and Nanterre (France), are expected to participate. The resource persons would include several 

scholars from Germany, France and India. The sessions would cover a wide range of themes 

including Law and Language: A detailed schedule is attached.  

 

All LLM and PhD students are invited to participate in this prestigious event. Please register 

immediately, as only a limited number of students can be accepted.  

Procedure for registration:  

1. Please follow this Link (https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdEpnr3bIsozHhjWEkP9-

8npL2bu5IQJJ5fV1YA1BKT_xiQOA/viewform) and provide the required information in the Google 

Form.  

2. You do not have to pay any registration, or other fees. 

3. A cultural programme is also planned for the afternoon of Wednesday 22 Feb 

2017(LLB students can also present the cultural programme).  

4. Further, you may opt for volunteering in the programme (LLB students can also 

volunteer).  

The linked form provides option for choosing to participate in the cultural programme as well 

as to be a volunteer.  

Kindly apply withing 3 days of receiving this message.  

 

I am sure that with your cooperation this prestigious international event of academic 

significance would be a success.  

With good wishes, 

 

Prof. (Dr.) Prasannanshu  

 

 

 

The Organizing Team: 

1. Prof. (Dr.) Prasannanshu, Co-Director of the Winter University 

2. Mrs. Urvashi: Manager, Winter University. Her cell phone number is 0091-9811368154 

3. Ms. Barkha, Assistant Office Manager. Her cell phone number is 0091-7053652128 

4. Student Coordinator, Mr Sushant. His cell phone number is 0091-8285048947 

 

COMMUNICATION: 

1. E-mail: winuni17@gmail.com 

2. SMS/ Voice call/Skype 

3. WhatsApp group called ‘Winter University Delhi’ 

Link


4. Facebook Page: Winter University Delhi 

 

For any information or assistance, please e-mail us on <winuni17@gmail.com> kindly 

remember to use this e-mail ID for all communications regarding the forthcoming Winter 

University, for speedy processing of your concerns. 

We are also available on SMS/ Voice call/Skype. 

Please join the WhatsApp group called ‘Winter University Delhi’, for constant updates. 

As you are aware the Winter University is being held at National Law University, Delhi. You 

may visit the website: http://nludelhi.ac.in/ to know more about it. You may also locate it on 

Google Maps by following the link: Map-National Law University, Delhi. 


